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Twin Sails Bridge Closure 
 

This notice is issued on behalf of Poole Borough Council 
 
 

Mariners are advised that the Backwater channel will be closed to all vessels that cannot pass 
under Twin Sails Bridge in the lowered position, from 0730 Wednesday 5th December until 0530 
Saturday 8th December. 
Twin Sails Bridge will remain in the lowered position during this period to allow urgent 
exploratory works to be undertaken to the bridge. 
The channel will still be accessible to low air draft vessels, the height clearance displays will be 
showing the available air draft. The bridge will not be able to be raised during this time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
 

Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 


